
 

 

    

 
October 1, 2019 

 
 
BY UTC WEB PORTAL 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
  Re: UT-190642 - 2019 Petition to Receive Support from the State 

Universal Communications Services Program – 
    
 Submitted with letter please find a revised copy of exhibit 4 for Tenino Telephone 
Company’s 2019 Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services 
Program.  In addition, a revised electronic version (in Excel (.xlsx) format) of the Financial 
Template (from which Exhibit 4 has been generated) is being included.  
 

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed petition, please do not 
hesitate to contact me by e-mail at rick@scattercreek.net or call me at (360) 264-2915. 
 

       
  Sincerely, 

 
Rick Vitzthum 
Chief Financial Officer 

 
Accompanying files (including this file): 
   190642-TeninoTelCo-CLtr-UCSP-2019-10-01.pdf 
   190642-TeninoTelCo-EXH-4-UCSP-2019-10-01.pdf 
   190642-TeninoTelCo-EXH-4-UCSP-2019-10-01.xlsx 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

10/02/19   08:53

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:rick@scattercreek.net

